ORMSKIRK CRICKET CLUB
ANTI-BULLYING POLICY

At Ormskirk Cricket Club we are committed to providing a caring, friendly and safe environment for all of our children. Bullying of any kind is UNACCEPTABLE at our Club. If bullying does occur, children should be able to tell and know that incidents will be dealt with promptly and effectively.
Bullying can take many forms such as emotional, physical, racist, sexual, homophobic, verbal and cyber bullying.

We are a TELLING Club. This means that anyone who knows bullying is happening is expected to tell staff and officials. In the first instance, bullying incidents should be reported to the Club Welfare Officer who is Rachel Rankin. Rachel can be contacted on 0797 061 4645 or at rachelrankin@btinternet.com.

Once an incident has been reported, the procedures outlined below  will be followed:-

· In cases of serious bullying, the incident will be reported to the ECB Child Protection Team for advice via the County Welfare Officer.

· Parents will be informed and will be asked to come to a meeting to discuss the problem.
· If necessary, and appropriate, the police will be consulted.

· The bullying behaviour or any threats of bullying will be investigated with a view to stopping the bullying quickly.

· An attempt will be made to help the bully or bullies to change their behaviour.

· In cases of adults reported to be bullying under 18s, the ECB will always be informed.
